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June 2, 2022 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Two persons who were last in the Dirksen Courthouse yesterday have tested positive for 
COVID-19.  One individual was on the 2nd, the 18th, and the 20th floors; the other person was 
on the 16th, 26th, and 27th floors.  Both persons were masked when in contact with others.  Those 
who had contact with these individuals have been notified, as has GSA.  GSA will clean the 
relevant spaces.    
 
 The testing facility in our lobby has been a benefit for the public and for all of us.  Persons 
who get positive results, when they have no symptoms or only mild ones, can find out and 
quarantine, protecting everyone from infection.  We continue to protect ourselves and one another 
with masks, social distance, handwashing, and especially vaccines and boosters.  Regular testing 
is part of the plan as well.   
 
   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
  
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


